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            Mount Druitt Public School
                            Belmore   Avenue,    Mt.  Druitt,   N.S.W.

                                       Telephone: 9625 9036    Facsimile:  9832 2453

                               EMAIL: mtdruitt-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au


Dear Parents/Caregivers,


We welcome you to join us for our annual Easter Hat Parade for Preschool to Year 6 students on Wednesday 1st April 2015. This year we also have our community hub playgroup children joining in the parade. We encourage you to get creative and start making your hats at home soon.  
The parade will be an opportunity for students to showcase their hard work and wonderful creations to the school. The parade will be held under the 3-6 shade shelter starting at 2pm.
We would love to have your company and hope you can join us.


Regards
Easter Hat Parade SMAG team!
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	Responsible, Respectful Learners
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